CPSO to host a Recruiting Event

Monday, October 7, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is actively seeking dedicated and community-minded individuals to join their
team. The agency will be hosting a recruitment event from 1 pm to 4 pm on Saturday, October 12, at Safety
Town, 8910 Jewella Avenue. Even if you are not interested in joining the team, you are still welcome to attend
the event and learn about the various divisions, such as K-9, SRT, Drone Unit, and the Training Academy, among
others, that CPSO has to offer to assist in protecting the citizens of Caddo Parish.

The Sheriff’'s Office is looking to hire security and corrections deputies, nurses, telecommunications officers (911
dispatchers), and food service clerks. If you are interested in applying, please visit the Sheriff's Office website
(https://www.caddosheriff.org) to complete the online questionnaire. Additionally, applications will be available
at the event.

The Sheriff's Office is seeking individuals who are committed to enhancing the quality of life for all citizens they
serve. They are looking for individuals who will work with integrity to reduce crime while treating everyone with
respect, compassion, and fairness.

For more information, please contact the Caddo Sheriff’s Office Personnel Office at 681-0812.




